
Ski/Skate:  This week starts our skiing or bowling program. Bowling will 

be $7.00 per student. The students may be picked up at 1:15 at the bowling 

alley or may be picked up at 1:45 at the school. Skiing will be the same as 

usual. 

School Vacation: Vacation starts next week. Please make sure you plan 

accordingly. 

Reenrollment: The enrollment period for next year has begun. Please 

make sure to get your information in soon and take advantage of the reduced 

registration fee. Our Open House will be March 9th at 7:00 PM. This is a 

change from the school calendar. 

Congratulations: The WBCS 7th & 8th grade boys basketball team took 

first place in the St. Monica’s tournament. Please join me in congratulating 

coach Larry Morrison and the players in their win. 

Thank You: A great “Thank You” to Kasey, Logan and Kelsey Copeland 

and Kelley and Dylan Lawrence for providing a delicious lunch in honor of 

the hard work the WBCS staff does. 

Student Attendance: Please, keep in mind that we exist to provide your 

children with a solid education. We cannot provide that education if you, as 

parents, do not place a great value on attendance. We understand the need to 

stay home in the event of illness or inclement weather, however school must 

take priority over skiing, snowmobiling and other recreational activities. 

Front Door: For any that have had problems opening the front door of 

the school, It is in the process of being replaced.  

 

As we come to this time of reenrollment, I would like to take a few minutes and ex-

press my gratitude for the opportunity to educate your children. I would encourage 

you to consider sending your children back in an effort to continue the stability we 

provide. 
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